
In clearing a path for the bike to see sunlight again or making sure the christmas 
pounds have disappeared as you roll on the leathers, 

there maybe items you have found that could be rehomed or in the trend of the day 
“recycled”?

To raise funds for our charity HIOWAA our DP Tim is supporting us in hosting
a Recycling stall at SH-D on their next open day.

You can sell second hand biking items – clothing, parts, memorabilia, H-D or 
non-H-D. 

The only rule being that the items must be second hand 
and owned by a New Forest Chapter HOG Member.

In return for the space to sell your items we ask you for 
a donation of between £5 and £10 depending on the value of your items.

Date : 10th July 2022
Time : 10.30am – 4.00pm

Location : Southampton H-D

Please bring your own table and you will be responsible for selling your items.
If unfortunately, the items do not sell the donation will not be refunded and you will 

be  responsible for removing the items.

We will also be selling the bike raffle tickets

Any questions please contact Fiona or Matt 
fiona@newforesthog.co.uk matt@newforesthog.co.uk
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